

## RINGETTE ONTARIO REGISTRATION UPDATE

To support our member clubs Ringette Ontario is preparing to open registration for the 2023-2024 season no later than April 1<sup>st</sup>, 2023.

As a result of opening registration prior to our fiscal year end, Ringette Ontario will no longer collect RO membership fees at the time of online registration with a Club. Club will receive an invoice from Ringette Ontario twice a season breaking down the costs for all Club registrations submitted.

Please note that this means Clubs registration fees will need to take into consideration the Ringette Ontario membership fees when communicating pricing for the season.

Ringette Ontario membership fees will be communicated early March, following the RO Board of Directors meeting at the end of February.